From: Daniel Levys o<

Sent: 27 July 2017 11:07
To: Thuaire, Charles; Planning
Subject: 2017/3692/P - Comments from Daniel Levy

Dear Charles,

| am writing regarding the plans at the following address:

The Water House, Millfield Lane, London N6 6HO,

Reference number: 2017/3692/P

Please find my comments below:

The proposals are modest, well designed and in-proportion to the original house. Millfield Lane has a special
character, and | have direct access to it from my house, but I’'m confident that whilst there will be some disruption
during construction, this will be kept to a minimum given the relatively small scale nature of the proposals. I'm also
pleased to see the plans for the garden to be restored and enhanced, and that no trees will be lost. The house has
been in disrepair for a considerable period of time and these plans will improve the overall environment. | support
the proposals, and trust planning permission will be granted.

Best regards

Daniel Levy

Ralph Trustees Limited
116 Piccadilly

London

W1l 7B)
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